
WG 6 – ISCSBH Website


A website is one of the public faces of any ISC. We are therefore in the process of 
creating a new website that can be more easily updated, is more versatile and can 
be used on various mobile devices. We believe having an accessible website will 
allow us to share information more easily on our perspectives and initiatives, and 
your help would be greatly appreciated! Please email us if you would like to assist:  

(mjf@aetecnet.com  or mariana_pereira@msn.com)
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